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NOTICE OF REMOVAL AND FUTURE RECIRCULATION OF 

RESPONSE TO COMMENTS/ FINAL EIR FOR 3600 ALAMEDA AVENUE 

PROJECT 

 
 
March 7, 2024 

 

 

PROJECT TITLE: 3600 Alameda Avenue Project 

PROJECT LOCATION: Approximately 23.9-acre lot at 3600 Alameda Avenue within the City 

of Oakland 

PROJECT SPONSOR: 

LEAD AGENCY 

Prologis 

City of Oakland 

CASE NO.: Case File No. PLN21223-ER01, PLN21223 & CP22068 

 

 

This notice is being provided to inform the public that one of the comment letters provided on the Draft 

EIR for the 3600 Alameda Avenue Project (the “Project”) was inadvertently omitted in the Project’s 

Response to Comments/Final EIR Document. As a result, the City is retracting the previously published 

Final EIR and will republish the revised Final EIR at a future date with the inclusion of a response to the 

omitted comment letter.  

 

This notice is also to inform the public that the Project will be removed from the scheduled March 20, 2024 

City Planning Commission Meeting agenda. The City will provide a new Notice of Availability (“NOA”) 

for the re-published Response to Comments/Final EIR document along with a new notice for a rescheduled 

Planning Commission meeting date when the item will be heard as a public hearing item on the future 

Planning Commission agenda.  The NOA will be re-noticed in the same manner as the previous March 1, 

2024 NOA.  

 

If you have any questions, feel free to contact me at (510) 238-6167, or by e-mail at 

pvollmann@oaklandca.gov.   

 

 

 

Peterson Z. Vollmann 

Bureau of Planning 

Planner IV 


